
Legal Department 

 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

 
Chairman Andre T. Porter 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
 
January 25, 2016 
 
 
Re: PUCO Case No. 15-2036-EL-BLN 

Rexford 138 kV Extension Project 
Letter of Notification 
 
 

Dear Chairman Porter, 
 
In accordance with Rule 4906-5-02, Ohio Admin. Code, AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc. (“AEP Transco”) submits this notice to inform you that construction 
on this project will commence on January 25, 2016.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Matthew J. Satterwhite 
 
Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Counsel for 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel – 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
mjsatterwhite@aep.com 
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